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WELCOME MESSAGE FROM THE MAGNET COORDINATOR

Dear STEAM Families,

As we approach the new year, it's a perfect time to reflect on the incredible
journey we've had since launching our STEAM Magnet Academies. The first
half of the school year has been filled with innovation, creativity, and exciting
opportunities for our students and families.

From the very first day, our schools have been buzzing with hands-on STEAM
learning, daily aftercare, and engaging after-school STEAM enrichment
clubs. Students have explored new ideas, showcased their talents through
performances, and expanded their horizons with field trips—including a
special visit to the Louisiana State Capitol, where our program was honored
as a recipient of the Governor's GUMBO 2.0 broadband grant.

Looking ahead, the second half of the year promises even more opportunities! We are excited to host our
Magnet Showcase, where families can experience firsthand the unique learning environment our STEAM
academies offer. We encourage everyone to spread the word—applications for the 2025-2026 school year
are now open! If you know a family looking for an engaging, future-focused education, now is the time to

apply.

Thank you for being part of this journey. Your support and enthusiasm make all the difference, and we can't
wait to see what the new year brings!

Warmly,
Dr. Jon Downs

7 | STEAM Magnet Information Sessions — Various Dates
Learn how your child can join our STEAM Magnet Academies! Attend an Information Session at Questions, Comments,
schools across the district to explore program opportunities, ask questions, and start your Suggestions?

application. Magnet Program team members will share details and guide families through the

process. .

Contact Azi, Magnet
100 Days of STEAM Learning! - January 31 Academies Marketing
On January 31, we will celebrate a huge milestone! Our students have spent the past 100 days Coordinator!

exploring, creating, and growing through hands-on STEAM experiences. From exciting
classroom projects to after-school enrichment, every day has been filled with discovery and

. . . L . magnet@saintmartinschools.or
innovation. Here's to 100 more days of learning, curiosity, and fun! 4 « magnete 9

(337) 944-9269

¥ ! School Closed for MLK Day — January 15

On Monday, January 15, all schools will be closed in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. Did
you know Dr. King's work has a connection to STEAM? His vision opportunity inspired
advancements in education and technology that paved the way for many in STEM fields.





















